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Andrew Coyne has hit the nail on the head. Senate reform, important though it may be, is not the key issue.  The major challenge is to have clarity on how Canada's Constitution can be legally amended. I am optimistic that the Supreme Court, through its decision on the current reference regarding the Senate, will help us get out of the constitutional straightjacket in which we find ourselves.   They did it once before, on the issue of provincial secession, a masterful example of the Court's ability to navigate in uncharted waters.   
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